
August 2025

Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year!

We are so excited for a great year ahead and cannot wait to welcome all of our new and returning students

back to school! School will resume for all students on Tuesday, September 3, 2024. School doors open at 8:15

AM and school starts at 8:40 AM. Breakfast is served from 8:15 AM until 8:37 AM. Please note the change for

dismissal of this upcoming school year. School will dismiss at 3:20 PM.

As we prepare for this year, I have so much excitement and hope for a great school year. I look forward to an

incredible year filled with fun, excitement, high achievements, and incredible growth. You are now a part of

the Franklin Rocket Family. Our children’s time spent in the middle grades are some of the most

developmentally significant years of their lifetime. These formative years require a great amount of support,

engagement and guidance that will contribute to the character of our young people.

Thursday, August 29, we welcome families to join us at our back-to-school open house from 5:00 - 7:00 PM.

This is a great opportunity for your family to connect with your child’s teachers. If your contact information

has changed, please make sure that we have the “new” information on file by calling the school at

612-668-2600. The robocalls, report cards and other information will be sent to the contact information we

currently have. We look forward to meeting you at our back to school night!

We look forward to getting to know each of you and working with you in support of our school community.

We are proud to be a STEAM magnet middle school. We will build a stronger school community that will

showcase the amazing youth of Franklin STEAMMagnet Middle School with values of high expectations, safety,

respect, communication, community, and integrity.

Mission

Our mission is to support and nurture our students’ innovation of STEAM; to be lifelong learners in a safe,

respectful environment that provides a unique approach and encompasses strong community partnerships

and family connections.

Vision

When students leave Franklin STEAMMiddle School, they will be prepared to thrive and be innovators in an

ever-evolving global society.

In partnership and gratitude,

Heather Frye, Principal Jimetra Roumo, Assistant Principal


